
 
 
 

***FOR IMMEADIATE RELEASE*** 
 

4th of July Fireworks Display 
July 4th, 15:00 

 
 

The City of International Falls and the International Falls Fire Department have 

made the difficult decision to cancel tonight’s Fireworks Display due to the 

increasing likelihood of unfavorable weather. This decision was made not only for 

the safety of the International Falls Fire Department’s crew setting up and 

running the display, but also for the enjoyment of the spectators. We love seeing 

everyone come out, sitting on blankets and lawn chairs getting ready to enjoy a 

great show. So, let’s save that energy for a nicer night! 

The City of International Falls Fourth of July Committee appreciates everyone’s 

patience with this decision and would like to thank everyone that has participated 

in all of the events thus far.  

 

The Fireworks Display will be rescheduled for Friday August 29th at 9:00 p.m. 

 


